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Charlene Hopkins <cjhopkins@rconnects.com>
Tuesday, February 9, 2010 7:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

This e-mail is to let you know that I do NOT want the regulation concerning leverage for forex accounts to change
from 100:1 to 10:1. While I understand some greedy people who do not learn how to trade before losing their
money can lose all of their money and cry to the government, I believe that that was their choice and their
proplem. We do not need anymore regulations I believe a person has the responsiblity to learn how to do
something before using all their money and I personally do not want to keep having my choises taken away
because of others not being responsible. You have already taken away the ability to put on an overnite trade that
has stop entries in both directions. This hurts people like me who are never in a hedge but had one trade
canceled or stoped out before the other triggered and never hedged in the first place. This is just another
example of government deciding what is good for us.
Thank You,
Vada C Hopkins
314 Joseph St
Mesquite, NV 89027


